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July 2019 

Extended working hours at Elizabeth Drive and Marsden 
Road, Liverpool from Friday 2 August 

The NSW Government is upgrading the intersection of Elizabeth Drive and Marsden 
Road, Liverpool to ease congestion, reduce travel times and improve safety. 
 

 

Roads and Maritime Services is upgrading the intersection of Elizabeth Drive and Marsden Road in 
Liverpool as part of our Pinch Point Program to reduce congestion and improve traffic flow and safety. 
 
To reduce the impact of our work on the local community and road users, we will work a condensed 
schedule of weekend work at this intersection. 
 
We will close access to Marsden Road from Elizabeth Drive during this time and will work 48-hours straight 
from 8pm Friday 2 August until 8pm Sunday 4 August. By working during this time, we will minimise 
traffic disruptions and reduce safety risks to our workers.  
  
Our work activities will include: 

 saw cutting 

 jackhammering 

 excavating road pavement 

 resurfacing road pavement 
 
We will also be accessing our site compounds on Park Road and Hoxton Park Road during this time. 
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How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times. However, we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including 
installing noise curtains along the work area and completing noisier activities such as saw cutting and 
jackhammering by midnight.  

Our environment officers will be monitoring noise levels during this period to ensure they are kept to an 
acceptable limit. 

Our delivery partner, Ward Civil will be available on 1800 897 841 during the entire period to discuss any 
specific concerns about the work. 

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work to ensure the work zone is safe. Marsden Road will 

be closed and traffic will be redirected to Woodlands Road. Speed reductions will be in place for this time.  

Local resident access will be maintained at all times. 

Traffic management and signs will be in place to assist motorists with the changed conditions. Pedestrian 

access will be maintained at all times, although temporary detours may be in place. Please keep to speed 

limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, 

visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

 

Our work schedule 

Our work hours will be 24 hours a day between 
8pm Friday 2 August and 8pm Sunday 4 
August.  
 
We know this work will be disruptive, so we will 

not be working at night on Thursday 1 August 

and Monday 5 August 2019 to offer the 

community respite. 

 

Contact 

If you have feedback or concerns about the work 
schedule please contact our delivery partner Ward 
Civil team on 1800 897 841 or 
hoxtoncomms@wardcivil.com.au. 

For information on other pinch points across 
Liverpool, please visit rms.work/urbanpinchpoints. 

Thank you for your patience during this important 
work. 
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